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July 2022 
 
Dear Fremont High School Families, 
 
When we returned to campus again for the 2021-2022 school year after almost a year and a half away, it 
was easy to see the power and impact of the FHS community coming together in person.  There was energy, 
excitement and life back on campus making it feel much more like we are all accustomed to on a high school 
campus.  Based on how things went this past school year, I’m even more hopeful that the 2022-2023 school 
year will be even better with a return to many more on campus events and activities.  We will know more 
about this as we approach August 22 and the start of the school year.   
 
For now, I’m writing to encourage your support for our non-profit, volunteer groups so that they can 
continue to make a difference in your student's education.  Support from our parents and larger community 
for these groups are essential in allowing them to continue the good work that they do. Information from 
the following organizations who have sponsored this mailing are enclosed. Please take a few minutes to 
review the materials and consider how your family can help to support their efforts. 

 Fremont Unified High School Foundation – return envelope attached 
 Fremont PTSA – Membership form 
 Fremont Athletic Boosters – Spiritwear and Membership form (double sided page) 

Your family, through making contributions of money and/or time can increase the positive impacts that are 
possible through all of these groups. Every family counts and can help to make a difference, regardless of 
the size of the contribution of money or time that it is able to make. 
 
Thank you for any investment you are able to make in our school community and our students. 
 
In addition, included in this mailer is information about our annual Firebird Fiesta which will take place the 
week before school begins.  Please be sure to put these dates on your calendar so that your students can 
complete this process and get their schedules the week before school begins. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Bryan Emmert 
Principal 
 


